1960-61 - New Members: - J.Paterson, F.Hutchings, P.Dodds, A.Davies, M.Oliver, formermembers returning were D.Dellenbach and C.Fox.

The annual meeting was held at the Club House September 28th,1960:-

Mrs.J.Bush (Acc) President Vice-Pres. P. Thurlow Secretary L.Scheer Treasurer Gertrude Fox Games Com. E.Zeihr Ass't " M.Stevenson Mrs.R.Overholt Social Con. L.Scheer Card Sec.

Discussion re purchase of curtains for the Club House was left over until the spring meeting. New tablecloths suggestion,-Carried. Card party suggested by Mrs.Overholt to be held at her home October 21st, Accepted. Robinson Trophy played for July 4th and won by Mrs.Theo Brown's rink of Roselawn, Hamilton.

1961- Fall meeting October 18th, at the Club House. Open trebles tournament held September 28th, with eleven entries. Club finals for Dellenbach trophy also held - winners, M. Livingstone with F. Hutchings runner up.

Election of officers resulted as follows:

Hon.or Past Pres Mrs.J.Bush
President Mrs.P.Thurlow, moved by
Mrs.Leggatt, seconded by J.Crewson that this
office be held for two years -carried.
Vice Pres. Mrs.M.Oliver Cont'd

Officers-Concl'd

Games Com. Mrs.E.Zeihr
Ass't " To be selected later
Sec.& Card Con.Mrs.H.Stevenson
Treasurer Mrs.Gertrude Fox
Ass't " Q.Bush
Social Con. Mrs.A.Dellenbach
Ass't " Mrs.G.Head, with a committee
to be selected later.

Mrs.Oliver, Vice-President, presided in the absence of Mrs.Thurlow.

A cheque for \$100.00 was given to the Men's Club. An executive meeting was held November 6th at the home of Mrs.Thurlow.

Mrs.Overholt graciously offered her home for a card party on November 24th. This to be a dessert and coffee party followed by cards. A charge of \$1.00 was made and vouchers for prizes; one prize for each table, these to be varied, as-high, second high, low, third high, etc., according to number of tables playing.

Q.Bush was contacted to see if she would act as Convenor for lunch at card parties during the winter- carried.

Games dates were discussed and Mrs.Zeihr commented that the G.W.Robinson game was on the Tuesday following the Dominion Day holiday and suggested a Wednesday game this year - accepted.

Ladies trebles game to be September 18th at 10.30 a.m.

Club holiday trebles to be held on the Monday.